
Year 1 

 

1+1 = 2, 2+2 = 4... We have been learning all about 
doubles! We used ladybird spots to double 
numbers to 10 and 20. We have also begun 
learning about halves using a sandwich, multi-link 
blocks and cupcakes. We have really been 
enjoying our PE lessons where we have been 
learning to work as a team whilst practicing our 
racket skills and balancing. Can parents please 
ensure that all children have PE kits in school 
every day. Many children are missing out on these 
fun PE lessons as they do not have a kit.  

  
 


